sub:

(9 v A
A California Original
since 1977

IT’S SANDWICH TIME!

Come support Golden Valley High School Softball at
Submarina California Subs - 26617 Carl Boyer Dr., in
Santa Clarita on Monday, November 18, 2019, any time
from 10:00 am to 9:00 pm! Bring this flyer or show it on
your smart phone to tell the cashier you are supporting
the cause to make sure 30% of the proceeds will be
donated back to GVSBC!




